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Please vote NO on these bills.  

Fee Surcharges for permits do not specify the density of
pollution, types, or any further information other than "air
contaminants" in these bills.  

The State of Oregon is feeing and taxing its self to death. 
While there may be:
SB 1508/HB 4002/SB 1541 Fee surcharge for toxic air program
pursuant to ORS 468.065, there is "NO NEED TO HAVE YET
ANOTHER  "EMERGENCY" CLAUSE on this bill.

This bill should not be passed.  It has not been
needed before, there is no need for it now.  You are
taxing Oregon out of existence.  

Please submit this to the committee before the
meeting, or in the meeting package, or forward it to
them on email, whatever is the usual method of
transmittal, but I prefer they see it before they
meet.

Thank you,

Vivian Kirkpatrick-Pilger
Josephine County, Oregon
Grants Pass, Oregon
OCL Volunteer
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